

The Cathedral School of St Mary Head Teacher: Mr M Dyson B.Ed

Cecil Street, Plymouth, PL1 5HW Tel: 01752 265270

Email the.cathedral.school@plymouth.gov.uk

https://cathedral-school.eschools.co.uk

25th February 2019

Dear Parents,

I hope you had a lovely half term break. The children have come back very calm which is lovely to see and we are looking forward to a positive, successful half term.

In this morning's liturgy, we talked about pride, and what makes us proud to be part of our school. I shared my belief that a smart uniform can instill pride, and that having high expectations with our appearance are important.

Most of our children look incredibly smart. Thank you to everyone who has ensured their child comes to school with the correct uniform. Our uniform policy is available on our website. On there, it clearly states that trainers or boots are not an acceptable part of our uniform. For both girls and boys, **sensible black shoes** need to be worn. If your child likes to play sport at playtimes and lunchtimes, they will be allowed to change into trainers for this, and then expected to change back to their shoes when they come back in to the building.

I would really appreciate your support in maintaining our high standards of presentation. If your child wears trainers or boots to school that are not in line with our policy, please make every effort to get them some shoes for school in the next week.

Should you have any questions regarding our uniform policy, please feel free to make an appointment.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Dyson

Acting Head Teacher